Latrobe Methodist Church

BUILDING FUND

Main Street and Ridge Avenue -:- Latrobe, Pennsylvania
Tel. KE 9-1511

General Chairman LOUIS C. STEINER

Vice Chairmen
GENE McDONALD
DR. ALVIN MITCHELL
GRANT NEELY
DR. GEORGE ROBERTS
DR. W. H. SCHIMPF

Ministers DR. H. W. JAMISON REV. C. A. CLARK

COMMITTEES
Arrangements
MRS. OSCAR PERSON

Audit and Treasurer MRS. MABEL BOSSART

Telephone
MISS LOIS R. ANTHONY
Ilerical

MRS. GEORGE MARTIN
Baby Sitting

MRS. ROY DAILEY

December 14, 1957

60

Mr. William M. Dunhoff, President Beth Israel Men's Club Beth Israel Synagogue Weldon Street Latrobe, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Dunhoff:

The contribution of the Beth Israel Men's Club in the amount of \$25.00 to the Latrobe Methodist Church Building Fund is deeply appreciated.

On behalf of the children and young people of our church for whom the Religious Education Building will be erected I extend sincere thanks to you.

Sincerely yours,

H.W.Jamison Minister

HWJ: lw